

# RESPONSE REQUIRED Awbury Summer Weekly Wissahickon 7/10/2020

1 message

**Tonya Bailey** <t.bailey@wissahickoncharter.org> Reply-To: Tonya Bailey <t.bailey@wissahickoncharter.org> To: awbury@wissahickoncharter.org Fri, Jul 10, 2020 at 12:44 PM

View this email in your browser



# Quick Survey for All Families: RESPONSE REQUIRED ASAP

We are making progress on our fall plans, and need <u>ALL FAMILIES</u> to let us know if they plan to send their child to school in the fall or not. Complete <u>this 2</u> <u>minute survey by Wednesday, July 15</u> to help us make our planning meet as many needs as possible.

## Message from Dean Kristi

Dear Families.

We are about one month into summer vacation. I hope everyone is getting to safely enjoy some aspects of summer, finding some ways to relax and have fun. We know it can be tough to hold kids to homework during the summer, but we've created assignments that are hopefully engaging and will set them up to be ready for the next grade. It's essential they complete them - and start now, if they haven't already.

It's also a good time to practice some health-related skills that students will need as we head back to school, in whatever form that takes. We know that wearing a mask will be needed in school and on buses. Please practice this with your child now. Get them a mask they like and have them practice wearing it so they get used to it. One way to get your child invested in proper mask wearing is to give them the job of making sure the whole family is wearing masks responsibly.

Another important skill students need to practice now is hand washing and using hand sanitizer. Please make sure your child knows to wash their whole hands (back and front, between fingers, even the wrists) for 20 seconds with vigorous scrubbing. There are tons of how-to videos online.

These two skills are paramount to safety during the pandemic and as we head back to school. Just like any new activity, they need to be practiced for them to become habits and for students to become independent in doing them correctly.

Take care,

Kristi

#### Change of address during remote learning

If you changed your address during remote learning you will have to provide the school with supporting documents for the address change. We require two proof of residency documents (ie: government issued id, current utility bill, lease or mortgage statement etc.). We will not be able to update any bus information without the updated documentation.

Ms. Tonya will begin calling families the week of July 27th to start scheduling parents to come with their documents. Appointments will begin the week of August 3rd.

#### Service in the Community

Hats off (or should we say Masks Off!?) to Awbury Middle School students Chris, Josiah, Santino and 5th grader, Mailikai who serve as <a href="Philly Goat Project">Philly Goat Project</a> Ambassadors up the street at the Awbury Farm.



### Follow Wissahickon Charter on Social Media

Follow WCS on <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Instagram</u> for important school updates and to see student learning and fun in action! And don't be shy, we love it when you like, comment, and share our posts!

Let's continue to be safe, practice social distancing, keep your hands away from your face and please, please, please Wash Your Hands!











Copyright © 2020 Wissahickon Charter School, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you have a child at the WCS Awbury Campus and/or you are a Awbury staff member.

### Our mailing address is:

Wissahickon Charter School 815 E. Washington Ln Philadelphia, PA 19138

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

